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Club Meeting at the Churchville Rec Center, Tuesday, January 10, 2012, 7PM.
Bring in all the good toys you got for Christmas.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Our Christmas party on December 10, served as our Club meeting.
Just look at the header to see our newly elected officers.

It was a great party. You should have been there....spectacular food,
the shrimp and deli food were a big hit as usual. And the asides that
were brought in, salads, dips , veggies, cookies and other goodies were
really great. Dale Davis brought in a cake specially made by Bel Air
Bakery. And there was lots of time for catching up and telling those
outlandish lies (not that we would exaggerate).
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Steve Snyder was doing a brisk business signing up members for the
2012 season.

And of course the big suspenseful attraction of the day was the raffle for E&ita e

three ParkZone electric fliers. Alina DeJesus helped Jim Snyder with

the drawing. And can you believe it, JOAnn Lazzeri drew two winners. The raffle winners,

Now | ask you, what are the odds. Come on Ron, you know numbers, Bill Crawford and JoAnn and Ron Lazzeri
what are the odds? Lucky for Bill Crawford, they allowed him to win the

third plane.

This was a wonderful event. It's the highlight of being a member of Swan Harbor RC.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter, please direct them to Achille Silvestri.

CLUB DUES TIME AGAIN...

This year the club has voted to assess all members an additional $50.00 to cover the cost of a new shed we plan to purchase in the
spring. This means that the dues for 2012 will be $100.00. We are now collecting dues. You can bring you payment to the next Club
meeting or mail it to Steve Snyder, 800 Van Dyke Lane, Bel Air, MD 21014. If any of your information has changed please complete a
2012 Membership Application.

HOW DOES BOB WALKER WRITE THOSE GREAT ARTICLES?...
Because Bob Walker is a published author. He and his brother, Richard, have written a great book on photography. The book is

comprehensive covering wet photography through digital photographic methods. The book is titled, “Exploring Photography” and is
available on Amazon.com.

1of3 4/22/2014 10:58 AM



Swan Harbor RC Newsletter http://swanharborrc.com/Newslettters/shrc1201.htm

Patricia and Gary Hershberger with Joe Nixon. Big Buver
grandson, Wyatt, a future member - B1g Buy

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC....

Swan Harbor RC meets 7 PM the second Tuesday of the month. In the Fall and Winter we meet at the Churchville Rec Center located
on Glenville Road in Churchville. Otherwise we meet at our flying field at Swan Harbor Farm. The public is welcome to the meetings. To
fly with us at Swan Harbor flying field take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for
Swan Harbor Farm. Be sure to have a current AMA membership card because you need it to fly. A SWAN HARBOR RC 2012

Membership Applications is available on line or additional information can be obtained from Steve Snyder, 410-638-2895,
Steve@SwanharborRC.com.

Jan 10, 2012 Club meeting at Chruchville Rec Center 7:00PM

Janl14-15, 2012 Cabin Fever Expo, York Fairgrounds. http://www.cabinfeverexpo.com/

20f3 4/22/2014 10:58 AM



Swan Harbor RC Newsletter http://swanharborrc.com/Newslettters/shrc1201.htm

Feb 24-26, 2012 44th Annual WRAM Show. http://www.wram.org/show _details.html

Mar 10, 2012 Lebanon Flea Market. (717) 412-85790 Website: www.cpaa.us
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